
HOPE CRISIS RESPONSE TEAM
5507 N Clinton Street
Terre Haute, IN 47805
(317)692-1636
Hope19782022@gmail.com

I’m writing to request your company’s support and sponsorship for an upcoming
event that I am organizing.The March for Mental Health is scheduled to take
place on Saturday June 8th 2024 in Terre Haute, Indiana with road closures and
park disclosure to be determined at a later date.The purpose of this event is
to raise awareness of mental health, wellness, and recovery, and to reduce the
stigma associated with mental illness.

In order to meet our mission and provide services in our community, we rely on
the generosity of individuals and businesses for support. Without the
assistance of community-minded individuals just like you, we wouldn't be able
to serve those in our community each year. That's why I’m reaching out to you
today. We’re looking for sponsors to help us throw our upcoming event and we
have plenty of ways for you to be involved:

❖ Monetary donations to help cover general expenses

❖ In-kind contributions {pamphlets, t-shirts, banners, ect}

In appreciation of your generosity, we’d like to offer you the opportunity to

promote your profile with our event attendees as well as the general public.

➢ Gold Package $1000.00

Your logo on event t-shirts and in all social media and print advertising,
inclusion on our website and a framed letter of recognition for your support.
➢ Silver Package $750.00

Your logo in all social media and print advertising, inclusion on our website
and a framed letter of recognition for your support.
➢ Bronze Package $500.00

Inclusion on our website and a framed letter of recognition for your support

We hope we can count on your support to help March for Mental Health. It would
be great to chat with you to discuss this exciting opportunity for both of us.
You can reach me directly at 317-692-1636 or hope19782022@gmail.com.
I look forward to hearing from you soon. Thank you in advance!

Sincerely,

James Robertson-Founder
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